
You are 
invited to a  
public share 
event
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Where: 

Cheltenham Tigers Rugby Club,  
Southam Lane, Southam GL52 3PE 

When: 

Thursday 25 January 2024  
from 10am-7.30pm

Section 2 Phase 1: Gloucestershire Warwickshire 

Railway (GWSR) bridge to Bishop’s Cleeve

       A435 Cheltenham to

Bishop’s Cleeve Cycleway



Gloucestershire County Council invites you to view details of the A435 
Cycleway – Section 2 Phase 1 GWSR bridge to Bishop’s Cleeve. 

Section 2 of the A435 Cheltenham to Bishop’s Cleeve Cycleway will deliver the 
first phase of cycling and walking improvements alongside the A435 Evesham 
Road between Cheltenham Racecourse Roundabout and Bishop’s Cleeve, 
including around the GE Aviation Roundabout. This new cycleway will link into 
Section 1 of the scheme, from the Honeybourne Line to Cheltenham Racecourse 
Roundabout, which is currently under construction. Section 2 has been split into 
two phases, with north of the GWSR bridge (Phase 1) planned to be delivered in 
summer 2024 and south of the bridge (Phase 2) in the following year.

The public share event provides an opportunity to view scheme plans and 
details of Section 2 Phase 1 GWSR bridge to Bishop’s Cleeve and meet the 
project team to discuss the project.
Where:  Cheltenham Tigers Rugby Club, Southam Lane, Southam GL52 3PE 
When:  Thursday 25 January 2024 from 10am-7.30pm

If you are not able to attend the Public Share Event, or wish to view the 
information online, all details of the scheme are available on the scheme 
webpage www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/highways/a435cycleway

We look forward  
to seeing you.

Have 
your 
sayThe scheme survey will be open from 25 January to 7 March 2024.

To find out more and to complete our survey, scan the QR code or go to 
www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/a435-racecourse-bishops-cleeve 

If you can’t access the link or attend one of the in-person events, a hard 
copy of the survey can be requested by phoning 08000 514514.

Sign up to receive updates on the scheme as it progresses via the
                 scheme webpage. If you have any questions, please  
                       email majorprojects@gloucestershire.gov.uk


